
 

 

9th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our Challenge & Enrichment programme, students have expressed interest in creating a  
reusable water bottle to be sold and used at Roding Valley High School.  In addition to the new water 
fountains on the school site, the aim is to reduce single-use plastic and therefore limit our environmental 
impact in our school and local community. 
 
It is at this stage we would like to gauge interest from our school community.  The bottles 
would be available through parent pay for £6.20, and available to collect from the school 
reception.  The bottle would be 850mL and display the school logo. 
 
Before placing the order, we would like to hear from you! 
 
Please take the time to complete the very short survey to indicate if you would be  
interested/not interested in purchasing a bottle. 
 
https://forms.gle/7kzgjvYQ1z4b8EAbA  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss P Larkin     Miss T Pinches 
Assistant Head Teacher                      Challenge & Enrichment Coordinator 
 

https://forms.gle/7kzgjvYQ1z4b8EAbA

